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Lapal Canal Trust at the Selly Oak Park Festival 
Every year the Lapal Canal Trust attends the Selly Oak Festival arranged by Friends of Selly 
Oak Park; for the Trust, it is an excellent event with crowds of local residents supporting and 
interested in our progress and learning about the Lapal Canal Restoration. A surprising 
number of visitors remember the canal in water. 
 We reported on our Facebook Page  
 “It was a wonderful Selly Oak Festival, big thanks to Friends of Selly Oak Park for the 
excellent arrangements and crowds of people.  We would like to thank our own Trust 
Committee and in particular our partner the Worcester Birmingham and Droitwich Canals 
Society for help in preparing leaflets and operating a very popular Lapal Canal badge 
production line. Very pleased to have visit from local MP Steve McCabe and local Councillor 
Karen McCarthy who are both very supportive of our restoration project. In addition, the 
Trust had donations, book sales and new members. Even the weather was kind with non-
arrival of forecast rain. “  
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Please follow progress on our web site www.lapal.org and www.facebook.com/lapalcanaltrust  
For queries and higher resolution version of the photos please contact  
Hugh Humphreys, nbhugh@gmail.com  
Lapal Canal Trust, Tel 07970 766554 
	

	


